

## **EUROPEAN BOXING CONFEDERATION**

Assisi, Italy

July 27<sup>th</sup> 2017

To: Finnish Boxing Federation

Dear Sirs,

It is with great sadness to hear of Mr. Tauno Salminen's, the Honorary Chairman of the Finnish Boxing Federation, passing away and on behalf of the European Boxing community, I would like to send my deepest condolences to his family during this time of mourning. Mr. Salminen's contribution to European and World boxing was valued and will be surely missed.

Once again, deepest condolences during this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Franco Falcinelli EUBC President